
Ms. Helen Hanes ian 
1 Washington Square Village 
New York, New York 

Dear Ms. Hanesian: 

June 2, 1978 

Your generous donation of $100.00, given on the occasion of 
the tenth anniversary of the consecration of St. Vartan 
Armenian Cathedral , is greatly appreciated. 

We ~now you share the joy of being part of the spiritual 
center for our people in this country. 

Enclosure: Recm~pt No. 29571 

With prayers, 

Father Khajag Bar amian 
Acting Canon Sacrist 


